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River Chase Condominium Assoc. 
22434 River Chase Lane 
Defiance, Ohio 43512 
January 30, 2021

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St,
Columbus, Ohio, 43215

To whom it may concern.
This communique is written in response to the request of the Christi Water System, for an 
increase in water rates, dated, September 24, 2020, in Case No. 20-1428-WW-AIR, Pursuant 
to RC 4909.19, the River Chase Condominium Assoc, hereby opposes the proposed increase 
in water rates as requested by the Christi Water System.

The River Chase Condominium Assoc, strongly believes that the proposed increase in rates 
are unjust and unreasonable. If the proposed rates are approved, it would cause the water 
rates of most of our residents to double.

It should be noted, that before any consideration to increase the water rates, Christi Water 
System should first take steps to conserve and stretch it’s customers finances as far as possible. 
As of this date, we are not aware of any austere plans or programs that have been put into 
effect. We therefore respectfully request that the proposed increase in water rates as requested 
by The Christi Water System be denied.
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Respectfully Submitted,

The River Chase Condominium Assoc.
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